
Winter Weather Advisory 

A winter storm is expected to begin tomorrow, Saturday, January 6th, at 5:00pm, lasting until Sunday 

afternoon. Northern Fairfield County is expected to receive an estimated 5-10” of snow. Per Wilton’s 

Emergency Management Department, please try to stay off the roads during the storm, as travel will be 

difficult, especially throughout Southern Connecticut, Northeast New Jersey and Southeast New York. 

We will update as necessary.   


